
Kristen Stewart Is Spotted in
Rob Pattinson’s Old T-Shirt

By Nicole Weintraub

Kristen Stewart emerged Wednesday wearing a familiar looking
t-shirt. According to People, the Twilight star was wearing
former  beau  Robert  Pattinson’s  T-shirt  that  he  was
photographed wearing whilst walking his dog last year. If it
was not his t-shirt, it was an exact copy since the two shirts
are identical. The infamous couple split when Stewart had an
affair with her Snow White co-star Rupert Sanders. Once the
scandal went public, Stewart made a public apology directed
towards  Pattinson.  Since  then  the  two  have  not  been
photographed together, but will need to promote their upcoming
film that is the final installment of the Twilight series so
confrontations are bound to occur in the upcoming months.
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What are some ways to show your ex-partner that you miss them?

Cupid’s Advice:

Break  ups  are  hard  to  endure,  especially  when  you  regret
having them. Sometimes parting ways is beneficial for both
parties but other times you still have feelings for them. Here
are some tips on how to show your ex that you miss them:

1. Don’t rebound: If you’re constantly going out and about,
looking for other guys then your former beau is going to get
the message that you are ready to move on. Seeing you with
members of the opposite sex will not make them jealous but
ruin chances you have of getting back together.

2. Let them know: Be honest. If your former beau does not
return the same feelings, then at least you can say that you
tried and did your best. Just let them know that you still
care about them.

3. Talk to them: Avoiding your ex-partner is going to do the
exact opposite of what you are hoping for. By letting them
know that you are still involved in their lives, they will see
that they are still important to you.

Have you ever had feelings for an ex-partner? How did you let
them know? Share your experiences below.


